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understand from our telephone conversation that this and various
information regarding the Campbell trial has been conveyed to you
from customers in the area. As we discussed, it's unlikely that
people who were not directly involved in the Campbell trial will be
correct in their knowledge of what the "experts” said during that
trial. The fact that the rifle can be fired by inserting a tool to
push up on the connector does not show a malfunction, or indicate
that the rifle would ever malfu;ction in the field.

Thank you for this opportunity to examine the rifle, report our
findings and to be of service. Further, with the Campbell lawsuit
still pending, it would be best for you to simply continue your
work as a Remington New Gun Repair Station in a normal fashion, and
not feel compeliled to correct the rumors you are told regarding
that case.

Sincerely,

.%/M

.A. Stekl, Specialist
Product Service

JAS:tpp

P.S. When the new trigger assembly is installed, we will make cer-
tain that the safety lever has adequate clearance in the
stock to move to the full "on-safe” position.
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